
 
 

 
 

February 13, 2023  
       
 
Matt Drange 
Business Insider 
 
VIA EMAIL –   mdrange@insider.com 
  
Re:  FOIA  23-04 
 
Subject: All email correspondence that includes mention of this requester, sent to or from 
district employees between August 1, 2022 and the day this request is processed. Search 
terms should include but not be limited to “Drange” “Business Insider” 
“mdrange@insider.com” and “https://www.businessinsider.com/eric-burgess-rosemead-
high-sexual-misconduct-district-failures-2022-5”. 1/27/23 Revised criteria "Drange" 
"mdrange@insider.com". 

Dear Mr. Drange: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your 
1/25/2023 request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which 
you asked for the above referenced information.  Attached please find our response to your 
request using the revised criteria from you on 1/27/2023. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, go to 
www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA 
Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2023 – click on the link for 23-04  for 
information on previous requests. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 

 
Andrea Wiaduch  
Andrea Wiaduch 
Finance Coordinator/ 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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